fe PUBLIC NOTICE

s FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12TH STREET, S.W.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20554

“Seimne>

%,

News Media Information (202) 418-0500.
Internet http://www.fcc.gov

Released: December 6, 2000

ERRATUM TO PUBLIC NOTICE
DA 00-2617

On December 1, 2000, the Common Carrier Bureau released a public notice: DA 00-2617,
seeking comment on petitions by Advanced Technologies Development Corp., NSD-L-00-40;
Fiber Venture Equity, Inc., NSD-L-00-42; and FirstEnergy Telecommunications Corp. NSD-L-
00-43, Seeking Commission Determination of “Exempt Telecommunications Company” Status
Under the Public Utility Holding Company Act.

The DA number, DA 00-2617, on that public notice was listed incorrectly. The correct
DA number is DA 00-2717.

The NSD file numbers associated with each petition was listed correctly.

For further information contact Carmell Weathers of the Common Carrier Bureau,
Network Services Division, at (202) 418-2325 or cweather@fcc.gov.
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